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Men ACWY & DTP and HPV2 Vaccination Programme 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
 
 

If your child is in Y9 and has Men ACWY & DTP and/or HPV2 outstanding, please can you contact the 

Immunisation Team to arrange an appointment on 01462 341173. 

 

Alternatively, please email us on vaccinationhertfordshire@evguk.co.uk 

 

Please note, there needs to be a 6 months gap between the 1st dose and the 2nd dose of HPV. 

You will be asked at the time of arranging an appointment, when your child’s first dose was 

administered, please have this date to hand. 

 

 

Please note, we will be holding Catch up clinics in summer - half term across Hertfordshire for those 

that have recently missed the vaccinations.  

If you have declined, then there is no need to get in touch with us. 

 

Please ask your child to avoid arriving with an empty stomach to help prevent weakness and fainting.  

 

 

For any queries, please contact the team and we will be happy to answer any questions. 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Hertfordshire Immunisation Team 

 

 

 


